STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0003 (916) 319-2003 FAX (916) 319-2103

DISTRICT OFFICE 1550 HUMBOLDT ROAD, SUITE 4 CHICO, CA 95928 (530) 895-4217 FAX (530) 895-4219

email: assemblymember.keene@assembly.ca.gov Assembly California Legislature



COMMITTEES:

VICE-CHAIR:
UTILITIES AND COMMERCE
MEMBER:
JUDICIARY
NATURAL RESOURCES

June 29, 2007



Dear Ms.

Per your request, I am writing to confirm that the annual reports of local rabies control activities I received from the Veterinary Public Health Section of the California Department of Health Services are the same reports as those listed on The Animal Council's website at: http://www.theanimalcouncil.com/Reference.html.

I contacted Ben Sun, DVM, MPVM at the Veterinary Public Health Section to acquire the reports. He advised me that I should be aware that there are some limitations in the data in terms of county reporting. Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me anytime.

Sincerely,

Evan Oneto

Press Secretary/Legislative Aidc Office of Assemblyman Rick Keene